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Florida Power and Light
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Vhrig,

Advanced Systems
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, FL 33152

Ite appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 50-335/81-18 i'P~( )A~

Thank you for your letter of October 2, 1981, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violations concerni09 activities under HRC Operating
License No. DPR-67 brought to your attention in our letter of September 2,
1981. Ile will examine yoiI correction actions and plans during subsequent
inspections.

cc: C. M. Ifethy, Plant Manager
Nat Meems, gA Construction

Manager
bcc: NRC Resident Inspector

Document Management Branch
State of Florida

Rail J. Kellogg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2, Division

of Resident and Reactor Project
Inspection
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